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Search service re-design 

 

From the 3rd March, the Search service on gov.uk will look a little different. We’ve 

made some changes based on user analytics and several rounds of user research. 

 

The changes we’ve made have:  

• Enhanced the usability of the result page; 

• Improved the content, clarity and layout of the search journey itself. 

 

• We have not removed any functionality or changed the information we reveal 

on search results. 

 

 

The Search Process 

 

User research showed that in the large majority of cases, users would begin the 

search process by entering an address or postcode. The service as it was used a 

side panel alongside the map to enter these details, which rather limited the display; 

and on tablet or other mobile devices could be difficult to utilise. 

 

We’ve now moved this initial textual search entry to it’s own page. Note that this 

does not represent an extra step in the journey – entering a textual address takes 

the user to that point in the map exactly as before.  

 

The user still has the ability to ‘search’ by map directly if they so wish – see the red 

box in the screenshot on the next page. 



 

 

 

 



The Search area will be pre-plotted for a given address if HM Land Registry has an index 

map polygon for it. This can still be edited if preferred. 

 

Search by map: 

 

 



The search result page has changed to display the results in a collapsible, ‘accordion’ view. 

 

Individual charge details can be viewed by clicking on the ‘+’ symbol to the right of each 

charge. 

 

More than one charge can be opened at the same time. 

 

 



 

 

We are always interested in feedback on the service, positive or otherwise. Please click on 

the feedback form link at the top of each page to help us continue to develop and improve 

the service in the future. 

 

 


